Sons of the American LegionJonathan D. Rozier
Squadron No. 164
Meeting minutes for 7/1/21

Sons of the American Legion Squadron 164 meeting called to order and opened at 19:00 pm by
squadron commander Robert Armitage.

Minutes of the previous sessions were read and approved.

Financial report — We have $884.02 in the checking account and $50 in membership dues
collected.

Membership — Come by if you are missing this year’s membership card.

Fundraising — We are in need of fundraising ideas for the squadron. The post is running the
fireworks stand for the week running up to the 4™ of July. Volunteers are needed. Check the
Katy American Legion website for sign up times.

Programs — Junior Shooting — Rory Huffman is taking over the program. The range is marked
and the fitting for the cartage loader is here. We need to perform an inventory of the equipment.
Also, there need to be full background checks for all who wish to participate in the program.

Training — We will keep working on training at 18:30 before each squadron meeting.
Public Relation — No change since last meeting
Sickness and Distress — Prayers for Despi and Brent Scott are needed.

Unfinished Business — First Saturday of the month breakfast has begun. This is a good place for
recruiting and there is honor guard training after the breakfast.

Balloting and Initiation — New officers were installed at the Legion meeting.
New Business — Everyone needs to submit volunteer hours for EVERYTHING we do.

The district picnic is on September 11

Katy Rice Festival is on October 8-10

Safety Fest is on October 16 at Katy Mills mall at 10:00 am. Setup help will be needed at
7:00 am

Good of the Sons — Do what we can to increase membership

Meeting closed



